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Dear Families, 
 
The summer presents us with an opportunity to learn about each other from afar. Whether 
your children are at home with you, away at camp, or you are travelling as a family, I 
encourage you to send me a letter.  
 
As you know, the name of our school is changing to the Jeffrey Ratner Robert Seaman 
Elementary School in honor of a beloved educator (Mr. Ratner) and maintaining the name 
Robert Seaman (reflecting the history of this area of Jericho). A name has the ability to reveal 
a history, tradition, culture, or the passions and interests of our families.  
 
As I am new to the community, I hope that you will share your names with me. Please include 
a picture of your family or just the children if the adults are camera shy (pets are welcomed 
in the picture as well). I welcome all information that will help me to better understand and 
get to know you and the Jeffrey Ratner Robert Seaman family #JRRSfamily. 
 
At the start of the school year, I hope to display and share the letters in some way and a 
ribbon cutting will be scheduled to introduce our new name to the community.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kletter 


